
For the attention of Obote Hope. 

Dear Mae. 

We are vatting on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC. 

We obfeci to this application tor the foaming masons. 

Delancey Studios Is • Wed dikakgard scheme by Me Camden N t h t e d s  DeparWnentIn1981. Its 
J . . . . . 1 4 . .  is Included In otr Camden Thum CAAC Appraisal a s  follovm: 
' Entered through metal gales, the development coMPlises one Private aheaellg. Pies a MY 
balconied group of Mclean sheltered housing 
units In yellow brick arranged around a cendai cOtalyanf. It b 
very nett detailed WM the doors and windows laming vertical 
The proposed honi doors are mock georgian which are entirely inappropriate for this scheme. The 
Coherent scheme of doors and windows will be totally lost. We suggest that the ( * M a l  design tor 
the doors should be used. 
We atso Question vhelher planning consent for the PVC windows has earned a s  we would Dreier 
to replace the vandows with din original design. Please could you let us know about this. 

Whether the proposed alterations can be seen or not Is not the issue. 
The oelablad development should be safeguarded ti is an excellent demon by the Camden 
Andelecti Deparanent at a M a  when Camden was employing a range of Weeded architects. 

Yours arcently. 

Gordon Macqueen & Margaret the Camden Town CAAC. 
31 Ova Road. 
London NW1 YEA 


